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Fifth Third Balance as of November 8th, 2024      $12,964.09 
Bank Service Charges (Currently 5/3 is waving Charges)  $     -     0.00 
 
Battle Creek Community Foundation Balance  
as of November 8th, 2024:        $ 9,306.99 
 
Total Western Michigan Chiefs Association Cash Assets as of November 8th, 
2024 
Total Balance – Fifth Third Checking Account = $12,964.09 
Total Balance – Battle Creek Community Foundation = $9,306.99 
 
Total Current Assets for Western Michigan Chiefs November 8th, 2024, = 
$22,271.08 
 
Projected Upcoming Expenses - Estimated Events and Obligations 

• Nothing noted or anticipated 
• Above Total reflects purchase of food for 2024 Fall Meeting Event 
•  

Treasurer Report – Updates and Issues:  
 

1. The golf event was cancelled due to lack of sign ups and sponsors.  Will 
re-group and meet during Winter Conference to prepare for next years 
event. Suggestions made to “revamp” the event and make it better. 

2. As of the date of the meeting, we have NOT received any refund from our 
$500.00 deposit at the Lynx for the event.  It was my impression that we 
had cancelled prior to any cut-off date, however I will try to get that 
clarified.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
Established 

1964 
 

COUNTIES 
Allegan 
Barry 

Berrien 
Branch 

Calhoun 
Cass 

Kalamazoo 
Kent 

Muskegon 
Ottawa 

St. Joseph 
Van Buren 

 
2023-2024 

Officers 
 

President 
Nick Armold 
Portage DPS 

 
North  

Vice President 
Tim Jungel 
Zeeland PD 

 
South  

Vice President 
Shannon Bagley 
Battle Creek PD 

 
Secretary 

Roger Squiers 
Whitehall PD 

 
Treasurer 

Tony Geigle 
      Emmett DPS 

 
Immediate Past 

President/Trustee 
Matt Messer 
Holland DPS 

 
5th Dist. Rep 

Jay Allen -Covert PD 
 

6th Dist. Rep. 
Matt Messer 
Holland DPS 
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Membership Dues – REMINDER 
REMINDER – As we come into 2025, I wanted to remind everyone that 2025 
dues will be up for renewal at the beginning of the year.  For simplicity, 
membership dues must be renewed at the beginning of the year.  Members 
can renew their membership status online at www.wmacp.org .  

Active Membership $30.00 Year / Active Voting Membership $30.00 Year 
Associate Membership $40.00 Year 

 
SAVE THE DATE – Upcoming 2025 MACP Winter Conference, February 5th – 
7th, Grand Rapids Michigan.  Visit the MACP Website for more information, 
session descriptions and Amway Grand Reservation Information.  WMACP will 
also hold our annual Winter Meeting at the event (TBA), all current and 
prospective members are welcome.  
 
 
The West Michigan Chiefs of Police have created a new Association Website 

and member experience.  Visit us at www.wmacp.org This website 
will allow members to update their profiles, provide a member’s 
directory for networking, information forum for members to share 
ideas, get notifications and sign up for WMACP events and manage 

your membership/renewals.  Download the Membership Mobile App, available 
for Apple and Android.  SCAN QR CODE TO DOWNLOAD 
 
Respectfully submitted. 
Anthony Geigle – Treasurer 
Western Michigan Association Chiefs of Police 
treasurer@wmacp.org  
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